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May 18, 2016 

Re.: LS11.2 – Chapter 591, Noise - Amendments after further consultation 

Dear Members of the Municipal Licensing and Standards Committee, 

I am writing on behalf of GYRA, the Greater Yorkville Residents Association, representing the 

interests of over 5,000 owners and residents living in 34 condominium buildings within an area 

bounded by Yonge, Charles, Avenue Rd. and Davenport. 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that GYRA participated in and are fully supportive of 

the Toronto Noise Coalition recommendations. 

Of particular concern to our residents are the issues of; 

-excessive patio noise, especially after 11 pm, 

-constant loud motorcycle noise at all hours of the evening and into the early morning 

hours 

-additional enforcement required 

We strongly feel that this new draft noise bylaw does not adequately address these concerns and 

we urge the committee to send this back to staff for additional work and consultation with 

Toronto residents. 

Thank you, 

Alan Baker 

Vice-President 

On behalf of GYRA (Greater Yorkville Residents Association) 
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